
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
Kia ora koutou, 
 
Before enrolling your child for Term Three, please take note of the following: 
 
Short Film! 
We will spend this term rehearsing and filming a short film: The Search for the 
Selfish Elf (working title). Thanks to Creative Communities funding there is no extra 
cost to Brickworks families for participating in this project.  
 
Preparation 
We have already started planning and dreaming up the look of the film with the 
students who enrolled in our Term Two Zoom drama classes. If you weren't enrolled 
for Term Two it's no problem. We are now writing the script and all Term Three 
students will have plenty to do! 
 
Available online 
When it's finished, the film will be available to view via our Facebook and website 
pages (using Vimeo or YouTube as a platform). This means you will need to be 
comfortable with your child being part of a film that is made publicly available. (If you 
would prefer not to use your child's name in the credits, you can let us know.) We will 
create a permission form, especially for the film. 
 
Time Commitment 
There will be rehearsals, costume fittings, and shoot dates that take place outside of 
regular class hours - an extra time commitment of approx. 10 hours per child. As 
always we will do our best to accommodate your needs and schedules but will 
require your commitment to this increased schedule (especially on shoot dates).  
 
"Premiere" 
We aim to have the film finished and ready to present back to the Brickworks 
whanau at the end of Term Four with a special "premiere" at The Chapel. Tickets will 
be a sale at a family-friendly price.  
 
Nga mihi, 
Lauren and Natascha 
 

  


